
Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 311 ~7V Oik 

Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

From: Vickie Smith [vsmith@texpetro.com] 
Wednesday, April 01, 2009 9:19 AM 
Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 
Greg Mendenhall; Jim Wilkes; Sherman Smith 
RE: Application 

Florene, 

It wou ld benefit us, for our preparat ion, if you would schedule us for the May 14 t h hearing instead of 

the Apri l 3 0 t h date. 

Thank you for your t ime and if you have any questions or need fur ther in format ion, please do not 

hesitate to contact me. 

Vickie Smith 

Texland Petroleum, LP 

8 1 7 - 3 3 6 - 2 7 5 1 , e x t 2 3 3 

From: Davidson, Florene, EMNRD [mailto:fiorene.davidson@state.nm.us] 
Sent: Wednesday, April 01, 2009 9:14 AM 
To: Vickie Smith 
Subject: Application 

Good morning, Vickie! We are advertising today for the April 30 examiner hearing. Do you want your application for a 
non-standard gas spacing unit and an unorthodox well location for the State 1-29 No. 5 to be set for hearing on that 
date? The next examiner hearing will be May 14. 
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Florene 


